
Mr. Edward G. Bashian 
l20 Deerfield Drive 
Tenafly, New Jersey 078?0 

Dear Ed: 

January lB, l9?2 

This is just to inform you that the letters 
for the Stewardship Committee meeting on Monday, 
February 2lst at 7:00 p.m. have been mailed. 

We signed your name and a copy of the lette 
is enalosed for your information. 

(enclosure) 

Sinaerely, 

Jack Antreassian 
Executive Director 


